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           4 March 2025 
 
To whom it may concern, 
  
Kiwi Community Assistance (KCA) has been an invaluable partner to the Sisters of Compassion for 
the past 12 years. Their dedication to supporting those in need has made a profound impact on our 
community. Thanks to KCA, and their donations of kai including meat twice a week and clothing we 
can provide our whānau with essential items like hot healthy meals and keep our emergency 
clothing room stocked up. This generous support has been a lifeline for many of our whānau, helping 
to meet their basic needs and improve their quality of life. 

Without the services provided by KCA, the Compassion Soup Kitchen would face a significant 
challenge in meeting the growing needs of our community. The resources KCA offers are crucial, 
and without them, many of our whānau would be left without vital support during difficult times. 
We are truly grateful for KCA’s ongoing commitment to making a difference, and we look forward 
to continuing this partnership for years to come. 

Kind regards,  
 
 
 
Sam Johnson 
Soup Kitchen Manager 
Compassion Soup Kitchen 
 




